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• Earth Environmental teacher, Mr. Lebaron is taking a trip to Antarctica 

• College Professors will be joining Mr. Lebaron on the trip 

• They will be going to the Mcmurdo Station 
Mr. Lebaron, a science teacher here at Lake Norman High School is taking a trip to Antarctica on November 
1 through mid-December with some college professors to go beneath the glaciers and explore the lakes to 
see the bacteria that lives in them. 
They will be in Antarctica during the continents summer period, with temperatures below freezing. Mr. 
Lebaron and his crew will be going to the Mcmurdo Station located on the coast of Antarctica. The closest 
civilization will be the country of New Zealand. Mcmurdo is a research station that is open year-round and 
attracts many scientists and researchers. 
One of the professors Mr. Lebaron is going with is a geologist from Northern Indiana University named Ross 
Powell. When Mr. Lebaron gets back, he will be presenting the information that he has to his classes here at 
Lake Norman High School and to an online journal. Also, they will have a question and answer page for 
students. Even regular people that want to learn about what they find during their trip can go to their journal 
and find information. 
	
  


